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P. Hemachandra Reddy, Ph.D., vice chair for the Department of Internal Medicine’s basic and translational 
research, said every session will include a panel discussion from research experts, community stakeholders, 
students, staff and faculty. Each day also will feature plenary speakers and both oral and poster presentations. 
 
Reddy believes the symposium also will be beneficial to those who practice in the addiction, psychiatry and 
drug discovery/pharmacology fields, as they should find myriad information to augment their own work. 
 
“Attendees will learn about the current status of healthy aging, research on dementia and other morbidities,” 
Reddy emphasized. “They will also benefit from the interactions and discussions with experts from funding 


